
SB 761 is a dirty rotten attempt to limit citizens' right to involvement in government and to limit citizens' 
attempt to set right what government has ruled in defiance of the public sentiment. This smells of voter 
suppression and the promoters of this bill should be in jail in my opinion. No to SB 761. 
    Carole Leofsky 
    Oakland, Oregon 
 


